


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brian Taylor has been named Division Engineer for the Oklahoma Department of Transportation’s 
Division Four, which encompasses nine counties in north-central Oklahoma and includes most of the 
Oklahoma City metro area. Taylor has more than 20 years of experience with ODOT.  


